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your letter of   10 March 05
your ref   -
our ref   DG5-AI-MI-CC-082005
date   08 august 05
encl(s)   2
contact   Maud Istasse 
	tel.   
	+32 (0) 2 524.96.20

+32 (0) 2 524.96.00

maud.istasse@health.fgov.be




	fax   
	

	e-mail
	


subject   Communication to the AarhusConvention Compliance Committee concerning standing of NGO's under Belgium legislation and case-law (Ref. ACCC/C/2005/11)



Directorate-General for Environment

International affairs

Mr. Jeremy WATES

Secretary

Convention on Access to Information, Public Participation in Decision-making and Access to Justice in Environmeental Matters

Environment and Human Settlements Division

Palais des Nations

CH-1211 Geneve 10

SUISSE



Dear Mr. Wates,

In reference to your letter dated on 10 March 2005 concerning the communication addressed to the Compliance Committee by Bond Beter Leefmilieu voor Vlaanderen, and in conformity with paragraph 23 of the annex to Decision 1/7, please find hereinafter the official response of Belgium to this Communication.

This response is divided in two parts: a general introduction with some general remarks on the implementation of the Aarhus Convention in Belgium (first part) and the specific answers to the four questions put forward by the Compliance Committee (second part).

On appendix one, you will find enclosed a free translation in English of the Act on the right to take legal action to protect the environment.

Yours faithfully,

Maud ISTASSE

Federal Focal Point for the Aarhus Convention 

Belgium

Place Victor Hortaplein 40, Box 10  ●  1060 Brussels  ●  www.health.fgov.be
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